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This bill will help our Rural areas so much as this tax, mostly coming from large 

Timber entities, will help with our counties education and  safety issues.  We have 

had these taxes in the past, and the Rural Counties have suffered greatly from the 

loss that happened when they were stopped.  Please support this bill to help with 

these needed monies.   Thank you for all the work you do for the people of Oregon.   

You have a very difficult job during this short session. 


